
 

 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  AAA Executive Directors   NOTICE#: 062018-1-I-SWCBS 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey S. Bragg, Secretary 

 

DATE:  June 20, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Instruction: 2018 ADI/CCE Co-pay Information 

 

 

The purpose of this Notice is to disseminate updated co-pay assessment forms for clients 

receiving Community Care for the Elderly (CCE) and Alzheimer’s Disease Initiative (ADI) 

services. There are changes to the SSI-Related Programs Financial Eligibility Standards posted 

on the Department of Children and Families’ website at:  

• https://www.dcf.state.fl.us/programs/access/docs/esspolicymanual/a_09.pdf 

Responsive to the changes in the Financial Eligibility Standards, the monthly income range 

found on the co-pay schedules for both couples and individuals have changed from the 

previous year. 

The following attachments are included with this notice: 

• 2018 Co-pay Financial Worksheet and Assessed Co-pay Form (Attachment 1); 

• 2018 Community Care for the Elderly and Alzheimer’s Disease Initiative Co-pay 

Schedule for Individual (Attachment 2); 

• 2018 Community Care for the Elderly and Alzheimer’s Disease Initiative Co-pay 

Schedule for Couple (Attachment 3); and 

• 2018 Co-pay Financial Worksheet Instructions (Attachment 4). 

Please forward this information to your CCE and ADI providers with instructions to begin using 

the updated information effective July 1, 2018. Additionally, please update your co-pay 

collection goals for 2018-2019, and submit these goals to your contract manager no later than 

July 31, 2018. 

Please contact your contract manager if you have questions. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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